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Attendance: Len Erickson, Lisa Ketcham, Laura Stein, Carl May, Leonard Woren, Sabrina Brenna, Christine 
Carey, Gael Erickson, Mike Ferreira, Jamie Guevara, Nick Ramirez 
 
Others interested in being on the committee but not in attendance: David Vespremi, Neil Merrilees, TJ 
Glauthier, Sam Herzberg 
 
The meeting opened with a review of the primary objective: Create a California Coastal Trail (CCT) map and 
conceptual plan notes to be reviewed by the public and appropriate agencies and then work with the county to 
present the plan to the Board of Supervisors for approval. 
 
All members were given an opportunity to express their views on the California Coastal Trail and the particular 
segment under consideration.  Carl May provided a background on the California Trail and provided several 
resources that are linked on the committee page.  The committee acknowledged the previous work done on 
the definition of this CCT segment 
 
In summary the committee acknowledged that there are multiple strands of the trail.  The committee has a 
specific interest in identifying a walking trail that provides closest access to the shoreline.  It was noted that 
beyond the effort to identify and document this trail segment, it is important to publicize the route so that it 
gains public recognition and support. 
 
The committee followed a marked up route of the trail on Google Earth and made comments concerning the 
route and labeling.  That result is reflected in the attached pictures. The pictures show also show the parallel 
trail as the path through downtown Montara.  These pictures have been compiled by Len Erickson, but have 
not been formally reviewed by the full committee. That will occur at the next committee meeting which will 
occur in July. 
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